
REVISED 
Laboratory Bulletin 

 

 

 

Date:  October 10, 2013 
 
To:    North Zone – Former Peace Country  
  Physicians, Nurse Mangers, Educators, and Practitioners, Laboratory Directors 

and Managers 
 
From:  AHS Laboratory Services and DynaLIFEDx  
 
Re:  Postponed:  Elimination of Back Entry (Transcription) of Pathology Results in 

Meditech 
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 
Key Messages: 
 

• The implementation date of October 1, 2013 for the above noted project has been 
postponed. 

• Updated information to follow once additional stakeholder feedback and 
communication occurs. 

 
Why this is important:  
 

• No change to reporting practices for pathology will occur at this time. 
 
Action Required: 
 

• Participation in upcoming stakeholder feedback activities. 
 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to:  
 

• Wendy Corbiere, Director North Zone Laboratory Services  at  780-826-8254 
• Lisa Vandergouwe, Laboratory Project Manager, Chair Elimination of Back Entry Project at: 1-

403-388-6065 
 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by: 
 

Dr. Raymond Lai, Medical Director, DynaLIFEDx 
Dr. James Wesenberg, Provincial Medical / Scientific Director, AHS Laboratory Services   

 


